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 E-Rate  - We have posted our FCC Form 470, which opens the bidding process for our district 
 internet services starting July 2023. We will be accepting proposals through our website until 
 January. 

 FCC Form 470 

 E-RATE RFP – Internet Services 

 Lanschool  - In the past we have offered a classroom management tool (Lanschool) to staff to 
 aid in monitoring computer activity during the school day. We ran into software compatibility 
 issues and had to discontinue the use of Lanschool. We recently purchased an updated version 
 of Lanschool and have been redeploying it to teachers and staff per their request. 

 Helpdesk Staff  - Schyler Rippie will be out of the office on leave from 12/12-1/18. 

http://publicdata.usac.org/SL/Prd/Form470/17002967/230003649/Original/USAC_FCC_FORM_470_APPLICATION_230003649_CERTIFIED.pdf
https://lpsd-web.s3.us-west-1.amazonaws.com/docs/LPSD+Internet+RFP+final+2023.pdf

